From: Malcolm Fleming

To: Kelly Driscoll; Sarah Nurmela; Julian Jacquin
Cc: Melissa Wiley; Patrick Hammer; Gabi Rae

Subject: I-25 Gateway PD

Date: Thursday, April 3, 2025 10:50:53 AM

Attachments: <u>image001.pnq</u>

image002.png

Although Council did not raise concerns about this project when staff presented on it during the Council's March 18 meeting, due to questions that have come up since then about resident awareness of and potentially support for this development, we need to postpone the Planning Commission's and Council's consideration of the I-25 Gateway PD until after we have a chance to discuss this project further with Council in study session and determine whether we need more community engagement, including potential survey questions, on this.

Accordingly, please retract the application from PC and Council consideration at this time. We will schedule that consideration for a later date.

Malcolm Fleming | Town Manager

Town of Erie/Administration

645 Holbrook Street | P.O. Box 750 | Erie, CO 80516

Phone: 303-926-2711 | Fax: 303-926-2705 <u>www.erieco.gov</u> | <u>Facebook</u> | <u>Twitter</u> | <u>LinkedIn</u>

Enhancing the quality of life by serving and building Erie with PRIDE.



The information contained in this email message may be privileged, confidential, and protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, any dissemination, distribution, or copying is strictly prohibited. If you think you have received this email message in error, please contact the sender and delete the original message immediately.